
 

 

 
Following complaints made to Greyhound Racing SA (GRSA), regarding 
Mr. Shaun Matcott, GRSA arranged for an independent investigation to be 
conducted in relation to the allegations. 
 
After completion of the investigation, a report was prepared and presented 
to GRSA Board Members for their consideration. 
 
After careful consideration of all available information, GRSA has cancelled 
Mr. Matcott’s registration with immediate effect.  In noting that Mr Matcott already 
had a number of greyhounds nominated over the coming days, GRSA will allow 
these nominations to stand on the condition that the greyhounds are transferred to a 
different trainer by 9am on Monday 14th October 2013. 
 
 
The restriction applying to Mr Matcott’s attendance at registered tracks will continue 
to apply.  He will not be permitted to attend any registered South Australian track 
whether for the purposes of greyhound racing or otherwise indefinitely and until 
further notice is given. 
 
 
No further information will be provided. 
 
 
Further Information: 
Paul Marks  (08) 8243 7100 
Integrity and Standards Manager 
Greyhound Racing SA  
 
 


